Dear Family,

We are overjoyed to share the wonderful news of our marriage! On [Wedding Date], we
exchanged vows and began this beautiful journey together. The day was filled with love,
laughter, and cherished memories.

Your support means the world to us, and we regret that not everyone could be present to
celebrate this special occasion. We look forward to gathering together soon to reminisce and
share in our happiness.

Thank you for being a part of our lives and for all the love you've given us. We can't wait to
create more beautiful memories together.

With all our love,
[Your Names]



